
The PSHRA Colorado Chapter is pleased to offer corporate membership opportunities for
your company to connect with public sector HR professionals and the association.
Corporate membership strategically places your company as a key supporter of the
profession, gives your company opportunities to reach HR professionals and build
awareness within the public sector, and more importantly, grow your business.

PSHRA Colorado Chapter 
Sponsorship Opportunities

Who Should Join? 
Private-sector organizations that
provide goods and services for
government human resource
management administration are
encouraged to join the association as
corporate members. The
organization holds the membership
with one employee serving as the
primary contact.  Dues are paid on
October 1st of each year.

For more information about PSHRA Colorado,
visit ipmahrcolorado.wildapricot.org

For more information or to 
become an PSHRA Colorado
sponsor, email: 

Gabrielle Rathfon or Tara Moore
PSHRAColorado@gmail.com


